TOWN OF SEABROOK, NEW HAMPSHIRE
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
43 Railroad Ave - PO Box 456
Seabrook, NH 03874
Telephone (603) 474-9771
Fax (603) 474-5942

April 8, 2021
Mo011-21
TO: William M. Manzi, Town Manager
FROM: John M. Starkey, DPW Manager
RE: Recommending Surplus TRUCK #70
Dear Bill,

Pursuant to and in compliance with your instructions to me for the above referenced truck please
accept the following: Truck #70 as you know was recently replaced with a new truck from
Portsmouth Chevrolet. That purchase was truly necessary as the truck referenced above had a
blown engine, and an unreliable transmission, also the above referenced truck could not pass
state inspection. With all of this in mind I recommend that this old truck #70 be placed in

surplus.

Respectfully yours,
rd /

(/' John M. Starkey
DPW Manager

JMS/law

cc: Lynn Willwerth, Office Supervisor



